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NEWSLETTER 7th FEBRUARY 2020 
(Sent by Parentmail only) 

 

CROSS COUNTRY TOMORROW 8TH FEBRUARY IS AT UCC NOT RUTLAND WATER AS PREVIOUSLY 

ADVISED! 

SCHOOL SWIMMING  If your child is not swimming due to illness, being under the weather, we need 

to have a note or email from you telling us they will not be swimming.  We cannot accept a message 

via your child. 

HEADBUMPS  If your child has a headbump during the school day, you will still receive a bump note, 

but your child will also be wearing an orange wristband informing you that they have received a 

bump with the date noted.  This should be kept on for 24 hours and you are advised to keep an eye 

out for any signs of concussion – dizziness, tiredness, slurred speech etc. 

CORONAVIRUS  - Schools have been asked by the Government and NHS to promote information 

regarding the Coronavirus as follows: 

A copy of the Government’s Public Health poster is also attached on Parentmail. 

TOM FLOWERS SPORTS CLUBS  -After half-term Thursday’s tag rugby will be replaced with cricket.  A 

flyer is attached on Parentmail. 

ADVICE FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the Coronavirus. 

There is no reason why your children should not continue to attend their early years, school or further 

education setting as normal. We recognise that some families or children may be planning to travel to 

China during the forthcoming half term period. If so, please refer to the FCO’s latest travel advice via 

the link above.  

WHAT ACTION CAN YOU TAKE 

A UK wide campaign has been launched to provide clear advice on how to slow the spread of 

Coronavirus.  

Please help to support the campaign which promotes basic hygiene practices, 

such as regularly washing hands and always sneezing into a tissue, to stem the 

spread of viruses. 

Latest information and advice can also be found at:  https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus


UCC ADMISSIONS POLICY – Following recent consultation, UCC have now published their new 

Admissions Policy that will come into effect from the 2021 Autumn Term.  Details also attached on 

Parentmail. 

FROM THE FRIENDS 

 

 

 

 

QUIZ & CURRY NIGHT – 7PM TUESDAY 11TH FEBRUARY 

A reminder from The Bewicke Arms to reserve your place for the quiz next week as spaces are filling up!  

•pop in to the pub  •call 01858 555734 •email erin@thebewicke.com, or 

•online https://bit.ly/2RWDwlB 

Entry is £10 person and ALL proceeds go to school funds. Curry, including a vegetarian option, to be 

served at 7.30pm, quiz will start at 8pm. 

This event is open to everyone so please encourage your friends, family and neighbours to come along 

and support our school. 

Joanna Darby  
07876 496747 
 

Save the date and book a babysitter! 
 
On Friday 13th March the Friends of Hallaton School and Bringhurst School PTA are holding an event at 

Great Easton Village Hall. 
 

Live music will be provided by talented local parents and tickets will include a welcome drink and a fish 
& chip supper.B There will also be an auction and a raffle - all raising money for our well-loved schools. 

 
We hope to see many of you there! 

 


